
  

  

             

             

           

 

 

 

Pedestrian Safety Action Plan (PSAP) 
Request for Information Questions and Answers 

 

March 9th, 2021 

 

 

1. Does the prospective bidder have to be a unionized contractor to bid on the project? The City 

does not require the contractor to be a unionized. 

2. What is the estimated price value for this project? The City of Plattsburgh was awarded a 0% 

match grant from the Federal Government for a total of $576,000. 

3. When is the anticipated start date for construction? Anticipated start date for construction will 

me May 1st, 2021. 
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